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ComReg issues revised Radio Frequency Plan for 
Ireland  
 
The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) has today issued 
a revised version of its Radio Frequency Plan for Ireland. This plan details the 
types of radio services that are permitted for operation in Ireland and is a vital 
source of information for consumers, licensees, manufacturers and operators 
who wish to use the radio spectrum. 
 
The radio spectrum is a valuable resource that plays an important role in the 
development of Ireland’s economy. ComReg’s Radio Frequency Plan provides 
a framework for the efficient management and use of the radio spectrum in 
Ireland and facilitates the introduction of innovative new radio services 
essential to the continued economic and social development of Ireland. 
 
This revised Plan incorporates changes to the radio frequency allocations that 
have been made at both national and international level.  
 
The dynamic nature of the communications sector requires ComReg to review 
this Plan at regular intervals. ComReg intends to publish new editions of this 
Radio Frequency Plan as and when necessary. 
 

 
ENDS 
 
Issued By 
 
Tom Butler 
Public Affairs Manager, ComReg 
Ph: 01 804 9639 Mobile: 087 2536358  tom.butler@comreg.ie 

 

Media Release - 11 October 2007 


